
Virtual Areas Now Available!
This release includes feature expansion for virtual check-in areas, allowing an
association  to  create  rules  for  which  memberships  may  access  webpages
containing  content.  This  release  will  be  available  to  all  associations  on
Wednesday, June 10th. This release also includes several updates to existing
functionality and reports.

For our previous virtual areas release, please reference our April 15th release.

Virtual Areas 

The world is rapidly changing in this unexpected season, and many things seem
uncertain as we move into the future. However, one thing that is certain is that 
individuals are actively seeking web content (videos, articles, etc.) for health and
wellness at home. While some content may be available to anyone visiting an
association’s website, many of you want to craft custom experiences for specific
web content. This release will combine the business rules that you choose for who
should access content with the validation of a virtual check-in.

To learn more about this feature and how to get started, check out this week’s
User Guide. 

Other Updates

We have included several enhancements to existing functionality with this release. 

Child Watch – The Area selected for the adult dropping off the child will
now automatically check the adult in as long as capacity has not been met
for that area.
Area Capacity – Members will now be able to see branch capacity and
area capacity in their online account. (Screenshot below)
Facility Usage Report – We have updated this page layout and design in
preparations for updates to areas in our next release. This only includes
design changes and no functional changes.

https://help.daxko.com/virtual-areas-now-available/
https://help.daxko.com/new-virtual-check-in-functionality/
https://daxkomail.sharepoint.com/:b:/s/RELEASES/EfmqgA-x-cFd-X2gZYQvrqEBrjBEeRg8w_91yzVGwZ_PDA?e=NsKqVy


 

Questions, concerns, or feedback? Email support@daxko.com.

mailto:support@daxko.com

